



VILLAGE OF GOUVERNEUR

NOVEMBER 15, 2022
 REGULAR BOARD MEETING

6:00 p.m.

AGENDA

(1) Call to order 

(2) Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence
(3) COVID 19 Data-General Overview
(4) Minutes of the October  Board Meeting

Regular Board Meeting – October 18th
(5) Mayor Updates

(6) Department Reports 
a. Village Clerk’s Office

b. Recreation Department

c. Gouverneur Police Department
d. Department of Public Works

e. Dog Control Officer  
f. Code Enforcement Officer 
       (7)New Business
a. Dorwin Street Phase 2 Project- Public Hearing – December 5th @ 5:55 p.m. 

b. Snow Removal Quotes – Motion
c. Village Park request – Motion

d. DANC Biosolids Feasibility Study – Resolution

e. Climate Support (Liberty Utilities) - Resolution 

f. Intermunicipal agreement Town/Village Gouverneur CSX - Motion
(8)Audited Bills – Motion to Authorize Payment of all November  monthly bills 
      (9) Public Comment

      (10) Trustees Comments

      (11) Mayors Comment (if applicable)

(12) Announcements
Effective November 15, 2022 thru April 15, 2023 there will be a parking ban on all village streets between the hours of 2:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m.

Friday, November 18th at 7:00 p.m. Wildcat Football vs Warrensburg at Mechanicville High School.

The First United Methodist Church of Gouverneur will be holding a free Community Wide Thanksgiving Dinner on Thursday, November 24, 2022 at Noon -- Take out only.  Reservations and delivery requests  are required by calling 315-287-2440 by Tuesday, November 22, 2022.  

The Village Clerk’s Office and Department of Public Works will be closed on Thursday, November 24, 2022 and Friday, November 25,  2022 in observance of Thanksgiving.

The annual Christmas parade and afternoon festivities will be held on Saturday, December 3rd at 2:00 p.m. in the Village Park.  Christmas parade will be at 5:00 p.m.  Parade Line up will begin at  4:00 p.m.
The Annual Board Meeting will be held on December 5, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.

The next scheduled Regular Village Board Meeting will be held on December 20, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 
This is a reminder to all residents, merchants and landowners to please remove the snow from all sidewalks in a timely manner in order to protect our pedestrians.

       (13)Adjourn

